
 
October 9, 2022

Senator Anthony Portantino 

CA Senate, The Capitol 

1021 O Street, Suite 7630 

Sacramento, CA 95814-4900 

 

RE: Thank you for coauthoring AB 2097 

Dear Senator, 

Thank you so much for your leadership on housing and transportation this year. 

As a matter of fact, Gov. Gavin Newsom signed one of our favorite bills, AB 2097, into 

law just last week. This important reform will make it easier to build dense, transit-friendly 

homes with little to no parking. This law will help us cut our carbon emissions and fix our 

housing crisis. 

This would not have happened without your help. 

Thanks, in particular, for engaging with climate, transportation and community activists 

on how best to reform parking requirements for new developments. We are grateful that 

you signed on as a coauthor of AB 2097. We are proud of the agreements made to get 

this legislation passed. We look forward to making more progress and to supporting your 

efforts in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Print Name ____________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 


